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17th May 2015.

Mr Richard Riley

Mrs Hannah Al-Shaghana
Dear Richard and Hannah,

RE: ACADEMY CONVERSION.

It is now over two months since the school converted to an academy and things are functioning well.  I am writing this letter to thank you both for the professional manner in which you both undertook the task which your company was engaged to do.  I know the conversion was not easy or straight forward due to a number of issues which arose during the process.  You both took on the challenges and made it possible for the school to meet the DfE conversion date.  As a result of this I am recommended to the Trustees and the Directors that if we require the use of a firm of solicitors in the future then we will engage your company services.

I look forward to working with you both again.

Yours sincerely,

M.O. Cummings.
Micah O. Cummings.
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